
Payment for Services and
Sliding Scale Fee Program

Nasson Health Care is committed to offering high-quality and affordable healthcare to all and we welcome 
people with and without insurance. 

Nasson accepts the following insurance: All major private insurance carriers (Anthem, Aetna, Cigna, 
Harvard Pilgrim, United Healthcare), MaineCare/Medicaid and Medicare.

We also provide a sliding fee scale program that offers different levels of discounts based on a patient’s 
income. To be considered for the program, please contact a Patient Service Representative to complete 
and return an application.and return an application.

You are responsible for making payments for the care you receive and our team is available for assistance to 
help make health care costs affordable. Note that all Copays are due on the day of your appointment. Please tell 
us at your next appointment if your insurance status has changed. If you lose insurance coverage, we may be 
able to help you obtain new insurance and adjust your fee if you qualify for our sliding-scale fee program.

Hardship Waiver
Nasson is committed to ensuring that our patients receive the care they need, regardless of their ability to 
pay. We also recognize that patients may be experiencing a financial hardship and are unable to pay their 
balance. If you would like to seek assistance, please contact our Patient Services Department during office 
hours to receive an application form:  (207) 490-6900 | info@NassonHealthCare.org
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